
To all it Concerns, 
 
I am an Oregonian by birth. A proud Navy Veteran who has served honorably. Also a disgusted resident 
currently residing in Oregon. First and foremost the very fact that I have to in any way be concerned 
deeply about things that are a Constitutional right. That those involved with this legislation took an oath to 
uphold the very right they are now infringing upon is appalling.  
 
Due to an already incredibly complicated and overreaching plethora of gun laws I already am unable to 
legally purchase a firearm. Due to a Hit and run car accident charged as a felony back in 2006 that I have 
payed restitution and met all conditions to satisfy the courts. As it currently stands my charged was 
reduced to a Misdemeanor. But still due to the current laws on the books I would have to hire an attorney 
and spend thousands of dollars I don't have to even have a chance to get my right to purchase a 
firearm.   
 
I am a man who is Not a criminal. The facts are clear and available for anyone who cares to see them. 
The harder it is for the law abiding to keep and bear arms the more crime there is. Last time I checked 
criminals where not running to do a background check before they robbed, assaulted, raped, murdered 
etc. etc. 
 
Oregonian, 
Patrick Burke  

 


